COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

2nd February, 1954.

P'(H)
? Dear Sirs,

With reference to your letter of
7th Decenber last respecting the Hotorships
"SRI TINJAR" end "SRI TUTOH", I shall be glad
to learn whether you are yet in a position %o
furnish me with any further information regarding

vhege cases.

B.5." PRECILA"

With reference to my letter of
the 18th lNoverber last, 1 shall be glad to learn
when it 1s expected this vessel will return to
your port and have the outstanding matters of
survey dealt with.

Yours felthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Conmittee.

The Surveyors,
HONG KONG,

Lloyd's Regjister
Foundation
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